
 

ASMS Class of 2021 Graduation 
May 27, 2021 

The Hangout in Gulf Shores, AL 
 

Venue Seating and Social Distancing 

• Guests may be seated at a table of their choice.  

• Graduates should sit with their family members until called upon for line up.  

• Masks are required for all attendees. Please keep your mask on! 

IMPORTANT! Help us thank Mr. Zislin and his family! 

• There are blank “thank you cards” and pens on the tables at graduation.  We will be presenting Mr. Zislin 
with these at the end of the ceremony.   

• Please have each member of your family write a card to Mr. Zislin and his family thanking them for 
opening The Hangout venue to ASMS and for hosting graduation for the Class of 2021.   

• There is a basket on a table in the venue where you can place your completed card(s).  Please place them 
in the basket before the ceremony begins. 

Ceremony Logistics 

• Seniors will sit with their families for the ceremony. 
• Everyone please stand when Pomp and Circumstance plays at the beginning of the ceremony. 
• After the student speeches, seniors will be called to line up for the presentation of diplomas.   
• Seniors, you should line up in the order e-mailed to you earlier in the week.  
• Once you are lined up, you will be directed towards the rear of the stage.  Please do not go up the stairs 

until you are directed to do so.   
• Once on stage, and your name is called, please walk to the front of the stage, pick up a diploma off the 

table, pause, face the front of the stage and have your picture taken, then proceed to the rear of the 
stage. 

o You may remove your mask for your photo, but please put it back on once your photo is taken. 

• You will enter and exit the stage via the same staircase.  Do not enter or exit the stage until you are 
directed to do so. 

• Once you leave the stage, return to your seat with your family.   
• We will attempt to get a group photo at the end of the ceremony by calling the graduates back on 

stage.  Participation is voluntary.   
 
Don’t forget to tag us in your Graduation Day pictures (@asmsdragons) on Instagram and Facebook, and be 

sure to use #asmsgrad for a chance to be featured! 

CONGRATULATIONS SENIORS! 


